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KALAELOA 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Hunt is currently making improvements associated with the new Veterans Affairs Advanced
Leeward Outpatient Healthcare Access (ALOHA) Clinic, as well as the upcoming Gentry Homes
residential development. To support these construction efforts, Hunt is using several nearby
parcels to provide a base for project administration, as well as to temporarily store equipment
and excess soil.

Parcel 1:  Construction crews are creating the infrastructure for the future home of the VA
ALOHA multi-specialty medical clinic, the Gentry Homes residential project, and future
commercial and retail space. 

Parcel 2:  Temporary construction trailers for contractors are located here to provide direct
project administration.

Parcel 12:  Temporary stockpiling of excess non-contaminated soil from the grading operation
and roadwork for Parcel 1. The ground was not disturbed during this process. Hunt received all
proper approvals from the Hawaiʻi Department of Health and Navy prior to starting any work.
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